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Marguerite McLean m?ObV)  - G Z  
From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: 

To: Lisa Bennett 

cc:  

Subject: RE: Return of confidential documents from Docket No. 080677-El 

Per this e-mail. the Clerk’s Office will return confidential DNs 10763-09 (Hearing Ex. 
522)  and 10764-09 (Hearing € x ,  523)  back t o  Jack Leon wi th  FPL. 

Monday, May 23,201 1 8:44 AM 

John Slemkewicz; Pat Lee; Ed Carter 

5klarguerite B. flMc’lCeaii 
Comrniri5ion Bepntv Clerk 313 
glor iba  33ublir @PrbIMcF Cointiiiesioii 
off ire  of Eontrniririion Clerk 
2540 @urnarb Oak poidebarb 
Callahassee, g lor iba  32399-0850 
550-413-6824 

From: Lisa Bennett 
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2011 5:02 PM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: John Slemkewicz; Pat Lee; Ed Carter 
Subject: FW: Return of confidential documents from Docket No. 080677-E1 

Pursuant to the email below, please return the documents to Jack Leon of FPL 

Lisa C. Bennett 
Senior Attorney 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 
850-413-6230 

From: Butler, John [mailto:lohn.Butler@fpl.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2011 4:55 PM 
To: Lisa Bennett 
Cc: Leon, lack 
Subject: Return of confidential documents from Docket No. 080677-E1 

Lisa, you contacted me regarding FPL’s preference for disposition of the following two confidential 
documents from Docket No. 080677-El that the Commission has determined it no longer needs to 
retain: 

Document No. 10763-09 (Hearing Ex. 522) 
Document No. 10764-09 (Hearing Ex. 523) 

I have confirmed that FPL would like the documents to be returned to Jack Leon, whose address is as 
follows: 

Jack Leon, Esq. 
Managing Attorney 

5/23/2011 
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Florida Power & Light Company 
4200 W. Flagler Street, Suite 2113 
Miami, Florida 33134 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Best regards, 
John Butler 
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